
Editor’s Comment: 

The authors have responded and implemented the reviewer’s points. It is suggested the authors look one 
last time at the grammar in order for their work to be seen in the best possible light. 

There are only minor issues such as word use, articles, etc that the authors should look at. Also, “homo 

sapiens” in the introduction – it is customary to put the Latin names of species in italics. 

 

Editor’s Details: 

Dr. Anthony R. Lupo 
Professor, University of Missouri, Columbia, USA 


